Dear Dragon Wranglers (aka Parents & Guardians),

I am thrilled to now support your child(ren) as their on-site school librarian
for Castle Heights Elementary School. | look forward to helping each of our
students become critical thinkers, enthusiastic readers, skillful researchers,
and ethical users of information!

WNE i |
During our 2023-2024 construction/renovation
schedule, students can drop off books to the

designated "Book Drop-Off" container located in the
main office Once work has been completed & the

l'\bmry is cleared for access, students will resume
their regu\ar\\/ scheduled (weeK\\/) \'\brar\/ time with

their classes. You can check in with your students to
learn more about the books that interest them and
the topics they have learned while visiting their school library.

I highly encourage students and families to gently enjoy our library
books/resources and READ TOGETHER as often as possible Please be sure
1o also check out our online resources at

CastleHeightsElementaryorg/library for continued learning from home.
Happy Reading & Exploring Dragons!

M. Hilton



https://www.castleheightselementary.org/library

